
th annual International 
Conference of the Coalition of Urban and Metropolitan Universities (CUMU) which will 
convene in Torrance, California from October 1 – 4, 2005. 

D. 2nd Vice President Sunny Clark announced that on Thursday, March 24, 11 – 12:30, there 
will be a panel presentation on Suicide Prevention. Sunny urged faculty to allow students 
to attend, suggesting the idea of allowing students to earn extra credit for writing about 
the presentation. 

E. Glenn Nance announced the various programs for Black History Month . Glenn handed 
out a flyer and urged faculty and students to attend the presentation of Felix Justice in a 
one man show as Martin Luther King, “Prophecy in America”.  

F. Lynda Hirose announced that on Friday, April 22, the Culinary Arts / Hospitality S tudies 
Department will hold the ir  next CCSF festive fundraiser, a Wok on the Wild Side.  
 

IV.  Approval of Minutes  
The 2005 February 2 minutes were approved by consensus as corrected. 
 

V. Officers’ Rpprved 



1. In the Officers’ last chat with the Chancellor, Dr. Day said that he stands on 
record as being committed to the  principle  of hiring  faculty into DCC-recognized 
departments. He also expressed agreement that those who are being advised by a 
shared gover



A. Update on Chancellor’s and Administrators’ Evaluation [Teti]  
The deadline for the Chancellor’s evaluation is this Friday, February 18. The 
administrator evaluation list will be forthcoming. 



 
 
 
Resolution 2005.02.14.03 
Be it Resolved, that the Academic Senate Executive Council commend Sharon Nunley 
and Josie Loo, co-chairs of the Student Preparation and Success Committee, for 
producing their response to the Draft Student Equity Plan.  
Moved, Susan Lopez; seconded, Lisa Romano; passed unanimously. 
 
C. Planning and Budgeting Council [Teti, Lopez]  

Susan Lopez handed out a draft of the Core College Performance Indicator(s) and 
commented on some of the trends.  She pointed out that the plan is limited in its 
coverage of noncredit , emphasizes short-term over long -term trends, and uses 
directional arrows that present an over- simplified picture of current trends for eac h 
Strategic Priority. Council noted that base numbers need to be included for 
comparisons. The last table compares the ethnicities of students to administration, 
full- time and part time faculty, and classified staff , but without any mention of 
gender or sexual orientation. 
 

X. Adjournment  
The Executive Council of the Academic Senate adjourned at 5:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Jane Sneed, Academic Senate Secretary 
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